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SPECIAL TOWN COUNCIL MEETING 

DECEMBER 12, 2006 

 

 Called to order was a Special Town Council meeting by Council President Reilly 

at 7:00 PM in the Joseph Harvey Hearing Room.  All members were present. 

 

PUBLIC HEARING/REAL ESTATE TAX CLASSIFICATION 

The Council met with the Deputy Assessor, Patrick Harring and the Board of Assessors, 

Chairman, Alan Maruzzi, Sean Donahue and Peter Gill to discuss and hold a public 

hearing regarding the Real Estate Tax Classification for fiscal year 2007. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Trudy Macero of the Chamber of Commerce made public comments. 

 

MOTION by Councilor Boncore 
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 by Vice President Sanford 

UNANIMOUS VOICE VOTE: 

VOTED:  To adopt a 1.0 factor for the Real Estate Tax Classification for fiscal year 

2007. 

 

MOTION by Councilor Letterie 
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 by Vice President Sanford 

UNANIMOUS VOICE VOTE: 

VOTED:  Meeting adjourned at 7:35 PM. 

 

ATTEST: 

 

Susan J. Duplin 

Council Clerk 

 

 

   

 


